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Your March District News from Action for Children

Dear friends,

I hope you have all been having a blessed Lent. Thank you to those of you who have
been taking part in Count Your Blessings.

News and upcoming events
                                

Paying the Price campaign launched
Children across the UK are paying the price of poverty but we are campaigning to change
that. The government has promised to lift children out of poverty with a new plan that it's
publishing soon.  Change is possible - but it will require real investment and a commitment
from the government to do what's right.

Please join our campaign. We've only got a short time to get our message across to
government, before it publishes its plan. By taking action today, you can help ensure more
children's lives aren't defined by poverty.

Please sign our open letter here and share it with your districts.

Celebrate Action for Children Sunday
We're looking forward to celebrating Action for Children Sunday with you on the second
Sunday in July. But you can hold a special worship service for Action for Children
whenever you like. 

The Action for Children Sunday newsletter and worship booklet will be available on our
website in early April. Just visit: actionforchildren.uk/faithFR and scroll to 'Action
for Children Sunday'. The worship material includes Bible readings, hymns and real-life
stories of how church donations help children.

Want to hear more from Action for Children? Sign up for regular updates from us.

Best wishes,
Karis
Faith Partnerships Lead

https://actionforchildren-email.org.uk/cr/AQiWkwsQnPquARiU77zUAbrhokIm1C9lOZEGbWGKgxlxIo28Vlmbl2sblNNvn8j2
https://actionforchildren-email.org.uk/c/AQiWkwsQnPquARiU77zUASCAh-Uj-YELIQvxDv2T1UisqgixjKqWe1DJvj2GV17UlOEL2vI
https://actionforchildren-email.org.uk/c/AQiWkwsQnPquARiU77zUASCBh-UjEGs-YgPsgcSagEVobbINQ6IisLqo2c5n-xS2eu2sC8c
https://actionforchildren-email.org.uk/c/AQiWkwsQnPquARiU77zUASCBh-UjEGs-YgPsgcSagEVobbINQ6IisLqo2c5n-xS2eu2sC8c
https://actionforchildren-email.org.uk/c/AQiWkwsQnPquARiU77zUASDW1OYj3wiTBl8VokMOlTsRpatPaw9BlhHjkFN1zz6nuUl8RbI
https://actionforchildren-email.org.uk/c/AQiWkwsQnPquARiU77zUASCuwuYj2sWmAvNE5QBskujdKEDKwNKEzuyYLtq9fCgH1od0HsM
https://actionforchildren-email.org.uk/c/AQiWkwsQnPquARiU77zUASDthuUj-IU_ozjTIGqZqEHBcE2VUsaflRgAzQI-9_eHVWoBKWs
https://actionforchildren-email.org.uk/c/AQiWkwsQnPquARiU77zUASCFh-UjWzTxRcN7y2aErOcVM7BrcO48StZNrB1ow0SezytdxcU
https://actionforchildren-email.org.uk/c/AQiWkwsQnPquARiU77zUASCFh-UjWzTxRcN7y2aErOcVM7BrcO48StZNrB1ow0SezytdxcU


Follow us

If the contact for your district changes, please email: karis.kolawole@actionforchildren.org.uk
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